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Service Line Protection Now Available for Buckingham Township Homeowners 

If you're a homeowner in Buckingham Township, you may not realize that you're 
responsible for the water and sewer service lines that connect your home to the township's 
systems. If these lines need repair, it’s up to you to arrange and pay for the repairs, which can be 
both costly and unexpected. 

That’s where Service Line Warranties of America (SLWA) comes in. Buckingham 
Township has partnered with SLWA to offer voluntary protection plans for these service lines, at 
affordable monthly rates. This partnership provides peace of mind, knowing that if a repair is 
needed, you’ll have the coverage and support to take care of it. 

The SLWA Service Line Warranty Program covers repairs to the water and sewer lines 
that run on your property, which are not covered by standard homeowners’ insurance or by the 
Township. With the program, if something goes wrong with your service line, you can simply 
call SLWA’s 24-hour hotline, and they’ll send a local, licensed contractor who knows the local 
codes. Best of all, there are no service fees or deductibles. 

Since service lines can deteriorate over time due to factors like age, soil conditions, or the 
type of piping used, SLWA’s coverage helps protect you from these unforeseen repair costs. 
While participation in the program is voluntary and there’s no cost to the Township, the 
protection plan provides valuable support to homeowners when these repairs are needed. 

The SLWA program includes access to trustworthy local contractors who will perform 
the repairs, so you can be confident the job will be done right. Plus, SLWA is recognized as a 
leading provider of utility line protection plans, and they maintain an A+ rating with the Better 
Business Bureau. 

If you’re interested in learning more or enrolling in the program, you can contact SLWA 
directly at 866-922-9006 or visit their website at www.slwofa.com. 

If you have further questions, please feel free to email us at contact@buckinghampa.org. 
This partnership gives you an affordable option to ensure that you’re prepared for 

unexpected repairs and emergencies related to your home’s service lines. 
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